
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 
 

In the Matter of the Application of   ) 

Ozark Shores Water Company       ) Case No. WE-2012-0312 

for an Extension of Time Within Which   ) 

To File its 2011 Annual Report   ) 

 

 

SECOND REQUEST FOR EXTENSION 

 

COMES NOW Ozark Shores Water Company (hereinafter “Applicant” or “Company”), 

pursuant to 4 CSR 240-3.640(7), Section 393.170, RSMo 2000 and 4 CSR 240-2.060(4)(A), and 

for its second request for extension states the following to the Missouri Public Service 

Commission (“Commission”): 

1. On or about March 20, 2012, Applicant filed its Application seeking an extension 

of time within which to file its 2011 annual report. 

2. By Order dated April 3, 2012, the Commission granted Applicant's request and 

directed that Applicant's annual report be filed no later than July 31, 2012. 

3. Applicant's auditors have experienced unanticipated delays in their review of 

essential data and need additional time within which to complete the audit.  

4. Applicant desires an extension of time up to and including August 15, 2012 

within which to file its annual report. Although the auditors are diligently at work in compiling 

the necessary information by which to complete the report, they are not expected to complete 

their work in time for the Company to meet the July 31, 2012 deadline. 

5. This request is not for purposes of delay.  If granted it will not prejudice any other 

party but will allow the Company to accurately compile the needed documentation and 

information for its annual report to the Commission.   

 WHEREFORE, Ozark Shores Water Company respectfully requests that the Commission 
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extend the time within which it may file its annual report(s) to August 15, 2012.  

Respectfully submitted 

 

 /s/ Mark W. Comley    

Mark W. Comley, Mo. Bar  #28847 

Newman, Comley & Ruth P.C. 

601 Monroe Street, Suite 301 

P.O. Box 537 

Jefferson City, MO  65102-0537 

(573) 634-2266 (voice) 

(573) 636-3306 (facsimile) 

comleym@ncrpc.com 

 

Certificate of Service 

 

 I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the above and foregoing document was 

sent via e-mail on this 18th day of July, 2012, to General Counsel’s Office at 

gencounsel@psc.mo.gov; and Office of Public Counsel at opcservice@ded.mo.gov. 

 

       /s/ Mark W. Comley    

 


